
Appreciation for Legal Aid members 

 

To appreciate the Legal Aid service rendered by the members, a program was organized in the 
conference hall of ICFAI Law School on November 20, 2024. The meeting was honored by the presence 
of Prof. P. Ravisekararaju, Director, and Prof. Y. Pratap Reddy, Dean of ICFAI Law School, Hyderabad. 

The Legal Aid Society of ICFAI Law School organized a series of legal awareness and aid programs 
targeting school children, village residents, parentless children, senior citizens, and workers in the 
construction and unorganized sectors. These initiatives significantly impacted the lives of the 
participants. To recognize the enthusiastic and dedicated service provided by the Legal Aid members, 
certificates of appreciation were awarded to all those who actively contributed to the society's 
activities throughout the semester. In his address to the gathering, the Director commended the 
commitment of the society members and extended special praise for the exceptional guidance of Dr. 
S. Kannan, Assistant Professor, and Faculty Coordinator of the Legal Aid Society. 
In a gesture of encouragement, the Director has announced cash prizes for active participation in 
Legal aid activities in the   upcoming semester, which begins in January 2025: 

🏆 ₹20,000 for the 1st Prize   

🎖 ₹10,000 for the 2nd Prize   

These prizes will be awarded to students who actively participate and make significant 
contributions to the initiatives of the Legal Aid Society during the Jan-May 2025 semester. The 
members are inspired by this recognition and motivated to continue making a meaningful impact. 

 

 

 



 

 


